
May 16, 2023 

Based on the current projected water supply and projected cashflows for the 

remainder of the year, including the unexpected system repair costs due to flood 

damage, at their May Board meeting, the Lower Tule Board set the summer water 

rates at $85 per acre-foot, beginning June 1. The current projection is that water 

deliveries will continue until sometime in October. 

  

As always orders must be placed by 9:00 am for next day delivery. 

  

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 

 


